
Dear NU Family,

This morning, my heart is filled with the hope of Jesus Christ's resurrection, and the 
reality of suffering and tragedy in our world. Please join me in praying for Belgium, 
Pakistan, and the many other difficult situations around the globe. Let us put our 
trust and faith in the King of Kings and Lord of Lords, who promises that when the 
old order of things has passed away, He will "wipe every tear from [our] eyes. There 
will be no more death or mourning or crying or pain" (Revelation 21:4).

This week in chapel, wg will begin "The Talk": a series devoted to exploring God's 
design for human relationships. We will be hearing from Carrie Abbott, founder of 
the Legacy Institute, Dr. Clint Bryan, and Dr. Sarah Drivdahl. We hope and pray that 
this is a time to ask thoughtful questions about our interpersonal interactions, to 
dig deeply into Scripture for answers to those questions, and to encourage and help 
one another on the journey with the power of the Holy Spirit. Tonight in Pursuit, 
you will have the chance to hear the Choralon's perform their Spring presentation. 
The choir has had a wonderful tour this semester. Tonight is going to be great!

" Just as our bodies have many parts and each part has a special function, so it is 
with Christ's body. We are many parts of one body, and we all belong to each other.. 
Don't just pretend to love others. Really love them. Hate what is wrong. Hold tightly 

to what is good. Love each other with genuine affection, and take delight in
honoring each other." Romans 12:4-5, 9-10 (NLT)

COMING UP THIS WEEK
Mon, March 28 | Monday Devos with Dr. Molly Quick | Millard 101 at 10 & 
11:20AM
Mon, March 28 | Pursuit: Choralons | Butterfield Chapel at 8:30PM 
Wed, March 30 | Chapel: Carrie Abbott, President of the Legacy Institute | 
Butterfield Chapel at 10 & 11:20AM
Fri, April 1 | Chapel: Dr. Clint Bryan | Butterfield Chapel at 10 & 11:20AM 
Sun, April 3 | Celebrate Conference | Butterfield Chapel from 6-10PM

Celebrate Conference is a free conference for women at Northwest University, 
celebrating your story as a women, our story, and His story.
Come. Bring a friend. Enjoy food, break-out sessions, worship and an incredible 
message from Christina Gilbreth!*

*Spiritual Life credit offered

This week and next is our campus-wide Local Missions Drive! Each floor has been 
assigned a different item to donate for our local missions groups to bless our 
community. This is a competition, and the floor that donates the most items wins a 
celebration party hosted by the Local Missions teams! Boxes for general donations 
and FOA donations are also in the Campus Ministries office. Donations needed 
by April 7!

The Hooch Peanut Butter

The Zoo-Jelly

Wolfpack: Tampons

The Hive: Socks Cnew or gently

worn)

Ducks and Chicks: Women's 

d e o d o ra n t

The Tribe: Baby Wipes

FOA: Non-toxic Play Dob
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